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Dear PUC Commissioners,

Please change the tone and content of the draft solar report.  The current draft will not be
 helpful to the legislature.  

From a Contractors perspective The EnergyTrust of Oregon (ETO) solar program is
 professionally ran for both contractors and consumers.  Without the ETO incentive our
 market would decrease quite considerably.  

Thank you for your time. 

-- 
Paul N. Israel, President
Sunlight Solar Energy Inc.
O:  541.322.1910 x309
M: 860.617.6527

www.sunlightsolar.comwww.sunlightsolar.com
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